
  

  

  
 

 
 

 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE OF 
SONOMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

TO ADOPT A MILITARY EQUIPMENT USE POLICY PURSUANT TO AB 481 

On May 10th, 2022, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors will conduct a 
public meeting to consider a proposed ordinance to approve a Military Equipment Use 
Policy for the Sonoma County Sheriff’s Office to comply with new legislation pursuant 
to AB 481. The proposed ordinance would take effect after thirty (30) days after the date 
of its passage. 

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available on-line at www.sonoma-
county.org. 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY INVITED TO BE PRESENT 
AND HEARD ON THE PROPOSED ORDINANCE.  

 Sheryl Bratton
 By: _________________ 
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